Dear Friend, 

I am Sgt. Fred Driver, A Fijian Soldier, I am presently attached to a security company in Iraq, I am assigned with the 1st Armored Division (Basra) here in Iraq.

I am writing following an opportunity that will be of immense benefit to both of us. As you know we are being attacked by insurgents on daily basis coupled with (Improvised explosive device) explosives we encounter almost every day this has been responsible for the loss of US/British Soldiers more that combat confrontations.

After the fall of Saddam Hussein, we discovered various amount of funds running into millions of dollars which we returned to the new (Iraqi Government) as you can see on this website: http://news.bbc.co.uk/2/hi/middle_east/2988455.stm 

However, when the situation became critical and we began to loose soldiers on daily basis, I decided to keep some fund we discovered just to help our family in case we didn't make it out of Iraq alive. The total amount in my custody is US$18.5million dollars in cash. 

PLEASE COULD YOU KINDLY TELL WHAT PERCENTAGE (%) OF THIS MONEY (US$18.5million) YOU WOULD LIKE TO TAKE AFTER THE TRANSFER TO YOUR BANK ACCOUNT? 

All you have to do is just help me receive these funds for us to shared, on receipt of your details, I will properly guide you on the procedure we will embark on to facilitate this fund.

Kindly send me an e-mail, signifying your interest including your name/telephone/fax numbers, for quick communication.

 NOTE: This transaction is risk free, and the case can be shipped out within 48hrs after we have both agreed to carry out this venture. 

I urgently hope to get your response as soon as possible. 

Regards,

Sgt. Fred Driver
